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GeoEngineers prepared a geotechnical report for the project titled “Geotechnical Engineering Report, Johnson 
Family Orthodontics, Salem, Oregon,” dated April 22, 2020, which included on-site explorations and observations 
by an Oregon registered CEG.  Based on the assessment summarized above and the information provided in our 
geotechnical report, it our opinion that the Johnson Family Orthodontics project can be developed as proposed, 
and that further investigation (a geological assessment or landslide-hazard analysis as specified in SRC 
810.030(b) is not applicable for this project. 

 




